
Kinship Caregivers’ Parenting Experiences 

We would like to ask you to participate in a study 

that explores kinship caregivers’ parenting experi-

ences.  In this study, you will be asked to partici-

pate in a focus group with other kinship caregiv-

ers.  The focus group will last about 60 to 90 

minutes, and you will receive $40 gift card as a 

token of our appreciation.  If you are interested, 

please contact us for more information: 

 

Eun Koh, Ph.D 

Associate Professor 

The Catholic University of America 

111 Shahan Hall 

Washington, DC 20064 

koh@cua.edu 

(202) 319-4779 

Laura Daughtery, Ph.D 

Associate Professor 

The Catholic University of America 

110 Shahan Hall 

Washington, DC 20064 

daughtery@cua.edu 

(202) 319-5782 
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